
  
 

 
FAQs FOR SUPPLIERS  

 
Will I continue to be a supplier now that NovelCath has become part of Cirtec? 
Yes, you will continue to support NovelCath business just as you have been doing.  
 
How will I receive purchase orders now? 
There will be no immediate change. Continue to work with your current contacts. You will be 
contacted directly should there be changes in the future. 
 
Where do I send my invoices?  
Please continue to send your invoices to the same address you have been using. Please also 
make sure to update your customer master records with the updated legal entity names and 
Tax ID for tax purposes.  
 
Will my payment terms change? 
There will be no changes at this time.  
 
Will the combination of NovelCath and Cirtec mean possible new business for me? 
Yes, there is potential for new or increased business opportunities. We will review the supply 
bases of both companies over the next several months and determine the best way to support 
the overall supply-chain strategy of the combined company. As we identify preferred sources of 
supply, there may be potential opportunity for top performing suppliers. 
 
I have an outstanding invoice or I need further assistance with my invoice. Who can I contact? 
Contact your usual Accounts Payable person.  
 
I am a supplier to both NovelCath and Cirtec. Can I now send a single invoice? 
No, please continue to send separate invoices using the appropriate mailing/processing 
addresses. 
 


